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Cancellation of airspace restrictions in Sydney and Canberra

Earlier this week we emailed you concerning airspace restrictions that would be in place in
Sydney and Canberra between 22-25 May.

Due to the cancellation of the Quad Leaders’ Summit in Sydney, these airspace restrictions
have been removed. The AIP SUP has been removed from Airservices website.

This information is being published on behalf of the Australian Government.

Regards,

Remotely Piloted Aircraft Systems (RPAS) Operations

CASA\Regulatory Oversight Division
p: 131757
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IMPORTANT: Any drone or remotely piloted aircraft operated for business or as part of your job
must now be registered. Visit www.casa.gov.au/drones/register

We use email as an important way to communicate what is going on at Australian
Miniature Aerosports Society Inc.. If you no longer wish to hear from us you can
unsubscribe from our mailing list.
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